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I just want to voice my opposition, as a property owner near the
proposed location, that the City is considering allowing a marijuana
dispensary to be located at the site of the Child Care Center,
Broadway Gift Store, and many years ago the Northside Church.  With
all the new proposed building and housing for this area I find it
confusing that the City would consider such a request.  The north
side, or Lower Town Ann Arbor is just starting to rebound and
considering allowing such a business in the area will not help with
this positive direction.

New planning and developments in this area seem to be upscale.  Why
would you allow a dispensary to open here?

Please consider the area, neighborhood, and the building itself, as it
should be celebrated as a historical building, not a dispensary.

Karen Eisley
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